
Friday, September 27, 2024 

Announcements 

Attention Students:  Cal State Los Angeles will be on 
campus on Tuesday, October 1st, during 2nd period and 
Occidental College will be on campus Wednesday, October 
9th, during 7th period.  Please come to the Counseling 
Office to sign up and to get more information. 

Dual Language Club continues honoring Latinos this 
month with today’s fact:  Latinos have made a significant 
contribution to various fields including politics, sports, arts 
and science in the United States.  Examples include Sonia 
Sotomayor being the first Latina federal judge in New 
York State, then on the United States Supreme Court.  
Caesar Chavez and Dolores Huerta whom led the 
nonviolent movement in the mid-1960s and 70s that paved 
the way for better wages and working conditions for 
farmworkers and many other American workers. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
A Message from NAMI:  At Sierra Vista, we are committed 
to supporting the well-being of every student.  Now that 
this Suicide Prevention Month is ending, let’s come 
together with your peers to remind each other that no one 
has to face their struggles alone.  If you’re feeling 
overwhelmed, it’s okay to ask for help.  We have resources 
and a caring support team ready to listen.  Together, we 
can foster hope, show compassion, and build a stronger 
support system for one another.  Reach out to a friend, 
counselor or a trusted adult because your life matters and 
there is always help available.  The prevention hotline in 
988. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Boys Varsity Water Polo vs Wilson 
  @ Wilson - 3:30 
 
 
 

Sports 

College Visits 

Yearbook 

Attention Dons:  Hold on to your memories, grab your 
discounted yearbook today.  The Pre-Halloween sale is 
here now.  Buy the yearbook for $115 until September 
30th.  Seniors 1/2 page ad is only $115 and full page ad is 
$215 until October 31st.  If you have any questions or need 
help ordering, see Mr. Garcia in Room 513, or Ms. Self in 
Room 514. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention ALL Seniors:  Senior portrait appointments are 
now open.  The studio will be on campus October 1st from 
3:00-9:00pm and October 2nd from 3:00-9:30pm in the 
Library.  If you are unable to take your picture with the 
studio on campus, you will need to take your portrait by 
October 31st at the studio in Anaheim.  Seniors who do 
not take a photograph with our studio by October 31st will 
not appear in the yearbook.  There are NO exceptions! 
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Please Release The Following 

Boys Varsity Water Polo 

@ 1:00 

Attention ALL 10th, 11th and 12th Grade Students:  Do 
you have a 3.7 GPA or above?  Are you involved in a club 
or sport on campus?  Do you have community service 
hours?  Then you are eligible to apply for the S.V.H.S. 
National Honor Society.  We are an organization on 
campus that recognizes students that are involved on 
campus and work hard in class.  Come by Room 510 for 
questions or a paper application.  Or look for our flyers 
and QR code on Instagram for our digital application.  
Applications are due TODAY! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attention Dons:  Come join the Green Thumb Gardening 
Club for its first meeting Monday, September 30th, at 
Lunch in Room 607. 
 
 
 

 

Attention All SVHS Clubs:  If you are interested in 
participating in Dual Languages Day of the Dead event, 
please join us on Tuesday, October 1st, during Lunch in 
Room 505 for more information. 
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